

SBPPAA March Meeting Minutes January 25, 2021

- Meeting called to order by Sonja Mangrum, president @ 7:03 PM.
- December 2020 minutes reviewed and approved.
- Treasurer's Report Lori Denny
 - a. Standard report for October/November
 - Reviewed and approved
- Director's Report Mr. Mewhorter
 - a. Virtual concern Feedback received was positive. Multiple camera angles turned out good and learned out.
 - Band bulletin out this week
 - c. Chamber music will start this week.
 - d. There will not be State solo and ensemble contest this year.
 - e. Indoor Percussion and Winterguard has been ongoing since before the break. They have contests coming up. Mix of virtal and modified in person.
 - Additional concerts this year. Mid-winter concert will be in Mid-February
 - g. Spring concert (May) looking at outside concert
- 5. Student Fundraising Victoria Tourville

 - a. Blue and Gold ongoing now. Order drop off Thurs 2/4/21 inside door 15 until 6:00PM.
 b. Several fundraisers that get good participation. Looking to repeat these over the spring
 - c. Any ideas for fundraising please share
 - d. STAY UP TO DATE ON BAND FEES TO AVOID PENALTIES AT GRADUAION (See Charms account for Details)
- 6. Band Fundraising (Melissa Dowling-Hartwig)
 - a. None going at this time.
 - Looking at possible gear sales going into summer camp
 - c. Cooperate sponsorship email Bandfundraising@sabercatband.com for letter and donation levels
 - Great opportunity your (or you know of) a company for end of year donations.
 - Salsa website still open for band fundraising
 - If you liked it you can order more. Will not be available for student fundraising but will go for band fundraising
 - Will occur ongoing
 - https://josemadridsalsafundraising.com
 - Amazon Smiles (choose Southmoore Band)
- Upcoming events
 - a. Winterguard and percussion events Will post parent needs in Band app
- Financial Statements
 - a. Sent out last week continuing fundraisers to help.

- b. Next round of financial statements will out in March.
- c. Sr. Parents be looking at these so you don't have an unexpected hold on your student's diploma.
- d. See Charms, or email Mr. Mewhorter, Sonja or Lori with questions (president@sabercatband.com or Treasurer@sabercatband.com)

9. Other business

- a. If you have a child in Winter Guard or Winter Indoor Percussion there will be parent support that is needed. Please watch for announcements and opportunities upcoming
- b. Officer elections in March. Look for open positions at Feb. meeting
- c. Next meeting scheduled 2/22/21 7:00PM. TBI Virtual or in person. (Moved and approved to change)
- 10. Motion to Adjourn approved 7:18 pm

Respectfully submitted by Amber L. Harper, SBPPAA Secretary

WEBSITES:

www.sabercatband.com www.southmooreband.com